Coach John F. Hanson,
Dwight, Kansas.

Dear Coach Hanson:

I received your card this morning, and I am glad to know that you are planning to attend our clinic on Saturday afternoon.

The coaches and high school players are invited to be guests of the K. U. Athletic Association at the game in the evening, following the clinic. All that will be necessary for you to do is call at the Athletic Office in Robinson Gymmasium some time during the day and specify the number of tickets you desire for your group. There will be no charge.

We shall be very happy to see you and your boys tomorrow.

Very sincerely yours,

FCA 2AH

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.